Postponement of the LOOK and beautyVISION fairs to April 15-16, 2023

Bearing in mind the highest business quality of the event we organize, as well as listening to the voices of our Exhibitors and Partners who plan the calendar of spring events, we decided to postpone the date of the LOOK and beautyVISION Fairs. The event will take place a week earlier, on April 15-16, 2023.

The comfort and satisfaction of all Partners, Exhibitors and Visitors is very important to us, so to meet the information we receive and requests for a slight correction of the date of the event, we decided to change the date of the LOOK and beautyVISION Fairs. This change will allow all interested parties to plan their participation in all spring industry events.

We are convinced that the new date will allow everyone to properly plan their participation in these events and will be satisfactory for both the hairdressing and cosmetics industries.

[bookmark: _GoBack]See you on April 15-16, 2023 at the LOOK and beautyVISION Fairs in Poznań, at the Poznań International Fair!
